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CONTINUING CONNECTED TRANSACTIONS
MASTER PURCHASE AGREEMENT WITH THE 

ULTIMATE CONTROLLING SHAREHOLDER OF THE COMPANY

DELAY IN DISPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 27 April 2020 (the “Announcement”) in 
relation to the Master Purchase Agreement. Unless otherwise stated, capitalised terms used herein shall 
have the same meaning as those defined in the Announcement.

As disclosed in the Announcement, a circular containing further details of the Master Purchase 
Agreement, letters from the Independent Board Committee and the independent financial advisers, and a 
notice convening the EGM is expected to be dispatched to the Shareholders on or before 11 June 2020.

As additional time is required to arrange printing of the circular, the circular is expected to be dispatched 
to the Shareholders on 12 June 2020.

By order of the Board
Wei Anning

Chairman
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